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November 30, 2000
ARCHITECTS and ENGINEERS )
Mr. Jerry Wright, PE I
Superintendent of Solid Waste
City of Rapid City Rapid City, SD 57701
300 Sixth Street

Rapid City, South Dakota 57701

706 West Boulevard

605-342-9470

Fax 605-342-2377
Re: Solid Waste Collection and Disposal Fee Review

e-mail: alliance@rushmore.com
Dear Jerry:

As per our discussion regarding the Alliance of Architects and Engineers providing assistance to you
for the above referenced review, we would propose an hourly contract at our attached rates with a
maximum limiting fee of Two Thousand Dollars ($2000.00). Based on our conversation, I believe
this would allow us an adequate amount of time to review your previous work and make any
necessary adjustments, prior to the data being submitted for further action by the city.

The outline for the Scope of Services is as follows:

1. Review the city staffs computations and make recommendations for revising the solid

waste collection fee.
2. Review the city staffs computations and make recommendations for revising the solid

waste disposal fee.
3. Analyze and re-compute the amount to be encumbered for financial assurance based on

the completion of the solid waste recycling and composting facilities.

I would expect this review would take place sometime around the end of December or perhaps even
in early January. Let me know your thoughts on the time schedule.

Thank you for contacting the Alliance for this assistance.

Sincerely,

Alliance of Architects and Engineers City of Rapid City

. Dallas Wasserburger, PE/LS
President
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